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Reading 

Research shows that the more exposure your child has to reading, the more academically 

able they will be. We recommend and encourage all children to read or be read to every 

day.  

Children in Reception are expected to record a minimum of 4 reads each week for at least 5 

to 10 minutes.  

When your child reads at home, please ensure you write in their Reading Record Book. 

Reading Records will be checked each week at school. 

  

Weekly Task (starting in January) 

Each week the children will get 1 piece of either Maths or Literacy work in their homework 

book or on Seesaw. This will be sent home on a Wednesday and collected in on a Monday.  

 

Other 

Should you wish to support your child further the following websites/resources may be    

useful to you: 

 

How to say the Read Write Inc phonics sounds: https://youtu.be/TkXcabDUg7Q 

 

You can download the White Rose 1 Minute Maths App 

 

Phonics games: https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 

 

 


